

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

City Council Car Allowance - 2021

Recommendation of the Committee

That the report of the City Clerk dated February 22, 2022, be received as information.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on February 22, 2022, considered a report of the City Clerk regarding the above, and is forwarding to Council in accordance with Council Policy No. C01-023, *City Councillors' Travel and Training*.

Attachment

Report of the City Clerk, dated February 22, 2022